
 
May 1, 2024 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman       Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, U.S. Capitol      H-307, U.S. Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Pepin Flood, Agriculture, Salmon and Safety Transportation Project in 
fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lynden, located at 300 4th 
St, Lynden, WA 98264. The funding would support design, engineering, permitting and construction of 
the Pepin Parkway Bridge project. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will 
help lower the risk of flooding, protect agricultural land, enhance salmon runs and provide a safer 
multimodal transportation system.  
 
This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 
133(b).   
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Rick Larsen 
U.S. Representative 
Washington State, Second District 
 


